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Do you know anyone interested in becoming a 
Travel Club Member? 
REQUIREMENTS
• $20,000 in any one of our Prosperity Bank Accounts.

This includes our Investment Department as well as our Trust Department.
• One account must be an active Checking account. 

BENEFITS
• Free Checks
• Discount on Safe Deposit Box
• Personal Banker
• Travel Opportunities
• Free Notary Service
• Adventures of a Lifetime!

TIPS & DETAILS
• When traveling with us we highly recommend trip insurance. 
• It is best to sign up for our trips when it is offered to insure your place.
• You can always cancel by the final payment date and get your deposit back.
• Please let your Travel Coordinator know if you change your address. 

SUMMER 2019

Dear Friends, 

Hello to each of you! This year is traveling too fast for me. I  
cannot believe we are nearly halfway through 2019. 

I have some exciting news! We will be offering a trip to Egypt in 
2020! Doris and I visited Egypt in March and it was the trip of a 
lifetime! We visited the pyramids and it was a wonderful  
experience. We also went to the Valley of the Kings where we 
visited tombs of some of the great Pharaohs of Egypt. We were enthralled during our 
visit to the museum. The mummies were unbelievable! 

The Nile River was lined with bustling activity. I asked if we passed the spot where  
Moses was plucked from the reeds, they assured me we had passed that exact spot! I 
must admit, I checked one thing off my bucket list – I rode a camel! I bought a camel 
blanket. Big mistake, it came with a little “camel aroma.” It was a hoot trying to get it 
through the airport! It was wrapped in tight plastic and I feel like I brought my camel 
home with me. It’s still hanging outside and I guess it will continue to hang there instead 
of decorating my home. I am reminded each day of my Egyptian experience! 

We are offering some wonderful trips for you in 2020. It is never too late to join us as we 
adventure out and see this fantastic world we live in. 

Please come join us, we would love to have you travel with us! 

Hello to each of you and welcome to our new members!

Follow us and look for 
Travel Club Events! 
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Our  
	 Travel Team

AUGUST 25TH - SEPTEMBER 5TH
France/Spain

SEPTEMBER 28TH - OCTOBER 4TH 
Lake Placid, New York

DECEMBER 28TH, 2019 - JANUARY 2ND, 2020
Rose Parade

FEBRUARY 4TH - 18TH, 2020
The Spice Route of Southeast Asia

FEBRUARY 5TH - 16TH, 2020
Islands of Enchantment

MARCH 15TH - 21ST, 2020
Palm Springs & San Diego

APRIL 11TH - 23RD, 2020
Easter Cruise & the Holy Land

MAY 2ND - 8TH, 2020
Charming Southern Porches

JUNE 7TH - 15TH, 2020
Best of Bavaria & the Famous Passion Play

JUNE 30TH - JULY 7TH, 2020
Let Freedom Ring

SEPTEMBER 13TH - 18TH, 2020
Niagra Falls, It’s More Than the Falls

NOVEMBER 5TH - 14TH, 2020
Egypt, Treasures of the Nile

Upcoming
   Trips

2020

ProsperityBankUSA.com/TravelClub

If you are interested in attending any of these trips, please 
contact your area coordinator for more information.  

New Thoughts & Challenges
“Don’t cry because it’s over. Smile because it happened.” - Dr. Seuss

“An investment in knowledge pays the better interest.” - Benjamin Franklin

“In my youth, I traveled much, and I observed in different countries, that the more public 
provisions were made for the poor, the less they provided for themselves, and of course 
became poorer. And, on the contrary, the less was done for them, the more they did for 

themselves and became richer.” - Benjamin Franklin

“It does not matter how slowly you go as long as you do not stop.” - Confucius

“Life is reallys simple, but we insist on making it complicated.” - Confucius

“The more that you read, the more things you will know, the more places you will go.” 
- Dr. Seuss

“What you do not want done to yourself, do not unto others.” - Confucius

We have been very busy expanding the First Ladies & First Gentlemen 
Club. Gary Garrett, our Area Coordinator in Dallas - Fort Worth, has 
opened up all of our Banking Centers in East Texas and Oklahoma to 
offer our adventures! We have had a great response and are so excited 
as these new areas bring us new members! 

TRAVEL CLUB EXPANSION NEWS! 

Lubbock

Houston

Dallas | Ft. Worth

Oklahoma City

Tulsa

Corpus Christi



	

DIXIE BARRON

(806) 741-2680
dixie.barron@prosperitybankusa.com

WEST TEXAS  
COORDINATOR

Lubbock, TX

First Ladies & First Gentlemen Travelers! 

Since you last heard from me in October, we’ve experienced many exciting and interesting programs 
and trips. We took time to attend a few basketball games at Texas Tech and Lubbock Christian University.  
The Red Raiders played in the NCAA Championship game in Minneapolis, Minnesota and lost to Virginia. 
The Lady Chaps won their NCAA Division 2 Championship game defeating Southwestern Oklahoma.  

In October, we had 11 Travel Club members travel to Abilene for lunch and an afternoon in downtown 
visiting Casa Authentique, Grace Museum and Vletas Candies.  We stayed overnight in Abilene and de-
parted for Dallas the next morning. Our first stop would be Neiman Marcus and lunch in the Zodiac Room.  
Our next stop was the Dallas Arboretum which is beautiful with all of the breathtaking Chrysanthemums 
and a Pumpkin Village made up of 90,000 pumpkins (most of the pumpkins are grown in Floyd County 
in West Texas).  We had two ladies travel to Washington DC for “A Capital Christmas at the Gaylord Na-
tional”.  We took a great trip featuring the new Museum of the Bible, National Cathedral, The National 
Christmas Tree and much more.  We had five women travel on a Mystery Tour in Louisiana that took us 
to Shreveport, Minden, Monroe, and Alexandria & Natchitoches.  We toured several historical homes, a 
plantation, saw a fireworks display on Saturday evening and attended worship at First United Methodist 
Church.  In late November, we had our Travel Club Appreciation Dinner with an attendance of 53 travel-
ers featuring J Cruse who performed a demonstration of molding Santa faces out of clay.

We started the year with a Travel Club meeting and presentation on “Investments for 2019” and also 
presented upcoming travel opportunities.  Two travelers went on the Big Bend Trip in March and saw all 
of the wonders and beauty of that area.  We have several travelers signed up to take a Mystery Trip in 
May, Michigan and the Great Lakes, and Mackinac Island in June, Kentucky-It’s More Than the Derby in 
June, Palo Duro Canyon in July, Fiddler on the Roof in August, Historic Ft Worth in October, Kaleidoscope 
of Colors in October, Dickens on the Strand and Christmas in the Big Apple both in December.  We hope 
you will consider joining us on one of these adventures!  

“Travel makes one modest. You see what a 

tiny place you occupy in the world.”

2019 The Big Bend Dallas Arboretum

Christmas Mystery Trip
The Gaylord  Capital Christas

Neiman Marcus & 
The Zodiac Room

New Trips & Investment Tips

Travel Club Christmas Appreciation Dinner



GARY GARRETT
(972) 661-0399
gary.garrett@prosperitybankusa.com

DALLAS | FT. WORTH, EAST TEXAS & 
OKLAHOMA  

COORDINATOR
Dallas, TX

Since we have implemented Prosperity Bank’s Travel Club in Dallas/Ft. Worth, East Texas, 
and Oklahoma, we have had several existing customers join and take advantage of the 
great perks we offer as well as the great travel opportunities. 

We have some exciting travels planned for 2020 and hope you take advantage of  
relaxing, making new friends and having fun. Please see our 2020 extended travels inside. 

We have trips that will appeal to your taste in travel and remember we will also have 
shorter overnight trips for fun and learning experiences. 

I hope you join us for amazing scenery, great shopping, wonderful dining, and new travel 
adventures. Join us in 2020 for a trip to Egypt and see this mystical and unenlightened 
land. We will have all the details soon! 

I have had the pleasure of meeting some of you in person and I want to know more of our 
customers this year. Please join us for our upcoming gatherings announced in separate 
mailings!

Let your inner inter youth expand and explore with us! 
 

prosperitybankusa.com |



JUDY WILLIAMS

(713) 255-1523
judy.williams@prosperitybankusa.com

HOUSTON
COORDINATOR

Bellaire, TX

Where does the time go? A very simple sentence, but no simple answer! Here we are in my favorite time 
of the year, enjoying the gorgeous weather and all of the beautiful trees and flowers in bloom. Yes, time 
is flying by, but hopefully we are making every minute count and savoring every moment! We are so 
privileged to live in this magnificent country, America!  

Each year we have the awesome opportunity to be a part of the “Easter Seals Campaign,” helping 
to raise money for individuals of all ages in need. I mention this in our newsletter because not only is it 
a widely held endeavor for the bank but the Travel Club volunteers play a very vital role in helping to 
make the campaign a success by graciously volunteering to bake goodies for bake sales, serving up 
“Santa Fe Stew” and giving their time for this very worthy cause. Kudos to all of our members who helped 
with the Easter Seals Campaign! We thank you so very much! 

The first 5 months of this year have been fabulous with the club offering so many fantastic trips to our 
members! The year started with a cruise to Cuba, featuring five-star cruising onboard the beautiful 
Azamara Journey. Members also enjoyed a spring time Holland & Belgium waterways cruise, admiring 
the beauty of the lush countryside and all of its offerings. Then it was off to the “Celebrate America, 
the International Tattoo, and Outer Banks & Mustangs” trip! There has been great positive feedback on 
these three tours. 

Looking forward to 2020… Yes, I said 2020! As you know, it will be here before we can blink! There are 
many wonderful trips on the 2020 horizon. I am happy to visit with you and answer any questions that you 
may have regarding these tours. We have marvelous flyers for each of these exciting trips with all of the 
details. 

Our club continues to enjoy the monthly games day, where we play Bunco and have a great time! 
If you would like to join us, please call me and I will happily add you to our group! We play on the first 
Tuesday of the month. Our bi-monthly, “Let’s Do Lunch,” luncheons are so popular with our members, 
providing an opportunity to mix and mingle with fellow club members, plus, enjoying some of the finest 
restaurants in Houston. Recently, we enjoyed an officer guided tour of the new Bellaire Police & Munici-
pal Courts building. The Bellaire Police Department are always so gracious and are truly so interested in 
speaking to our members about safety awareness, fraud, and other issues that we need to be mindful of 
in our day to day lives.  

Remember, each Friday we have coffee and donuts in the bank lobby, served by our wonderful Travel 
Club volunteers. Stop by and enjoy the opportunity to visit with fellow members.  

There are many special banking benefits with club membership and we want you to be sure and take 
advantage of each benefit. We are all here to serve you and answer any of your banking questions.  
Wishing you a safe and wonderful summer! We hope you include the club in your plans for exciting trav-
el and fun events! We value your friendship and appreciate your business. Thank you for giving us the  
opportunity to be your banker! 

Let’s Do Lunch

at the Junior League!

Door prize winners at 

Frank’s Americana 

restaurant!

Meet & Greet with Bellaire 

Cops & Tour of the new Police 
headquarters

Happy players at 

monthly Bunco games!



DORIS BROWN

(361) 572-6566
doris.brown@prosperitybankusa.com

SOUTH TEXAS 
COORDINATOR

Victoria, TX

Hello Everyone!
This year has been a whirlwind… The Travel Club started our new year with a casino trip in January 
to Coushatta for one of our 3 trips to the casino. 
In February, we were off to Cuba for a cruise. Our eyes were opened to a very different culture 
a way of life. Trust me, the good ‘ole USA is the best place to hang your hat. We learned that an 
individual cannot paint the outside of their home without permission from the government. We 
were also told that doctors make $30.00 a month. Do you think our doctors would go for that? 
Our guide on this trip was a veterinarian and could not make a living at that profession so, she 
became a guide. As a guide, she could hide her tips from the government. 
March took us to Holland on a river boat cruise where the tulips were awesome! If you have not 
taken a river boat cruise, it’s something you should consider. A river boat cruise allows a much 
slower pace and time to meet virtually everyone on the boat. It also allows you to pick different 
excursions! It’s a great way to travel! 
April took us to Virginia to enjoy the Virginia International Tattoo. The Tattoo hosts various nations 
in Norfolk and allows them to display their unique bands and introduce aspects of their military. 
We were able to see many accomplishments of the men and women in the armed forces. We 
need to thank our military personnel for the great protection they provide our nation. After enjoy-
ing the event, we took a turn and drove down to North Carolina to visit the beaches and were 
entertained by the wild horses. Another great Trips experience. 
Believe it or not, we are now in May and where has this year gone? The Travel Club is headed to 
Norway, Iceland, and Scotland for a 17 day cruise and another adventure with Trips! 
May will not be our last trip of the year, June we are headed to Kentucky for a week of fun. We 
go to Alaska in July, France & Spain in August, New York & the Finger Lakes in September, as well 
as the Fall Fest. November brings about our Style Show and December is Christmas in New York. If 
you are interested, please call our office. We would love to share the adventures with you! 
Las but not least is our Rose Parade at the end of December thru New Year’s Day. Again we have 
space on this trip so, if you are interested, call the office! 
Travel has definitely given me a new prospective on just how great the USA is and the many priv-
ileges we have. We love to travel, but as they say, there is no place like home!
Thanks for traveling with us, having coffee with us, and joining us for luncheons or whatever event 
we have. We appreciate each and every one of you! 





DIANE ZUCCARINI
(713) 861-1125
diane.zuccarini@prosperitybankusa.com

HOUSTON 
COORDINATOR

Houston, TX

Dear Friends, 

Spring has sprung! We’re looking forward to many fun trips and activities in the coming 
months. If you joined us for the TRIPS Travel Show recently, you know there are many 
exciting trips to consider for 2020. For more information about them, please feel free to 
contact me. I have beautiful flyers for all of them! 

Our next trip will occur June 11th-12th when we head to the Coushatta Casino for an 
overnight trip. The trip is almost full so, if you’d like to join us, please let me know soon!

We’ll journey to the Canadian Rockies, Glacier National Park and Yellowstone National 
Park, August 22nd thru September 1st. Highlights include the Calgary Tower, Banff Na-
tional Park, Lake Louise, and Waterton National Park, Going to the Sun Road, Old Faith-
ful, and the Grand Tetons. We still have space available so, call me for more information! 

Hop on board the Arkansas Razorback Express as we journey to Arkansas this Septem-
ber! We’ll enjoy the Hot Springs National Park tour and the Bathhouse Dinner Theatre, 
take a ride on the Arkansas & Missouri Railroad to see the best of the Ozarks, visit the 

Crystal Bridges Museum of America, stay at Mt. Magazine Lodge, and attend the Great 
Passion Play in Eureka Springs. We have eight spaces left for this trip so, don’t delay! This 
trip takes place September 20th – 27th. 

We have enjoyed many lunches on our monthly lunch outing! Please join us on June 21st 
at the Crowbar for lunch at 1:00pm. 

Please refer to your recent spring newsletter for more information about each of these 
activities and be on the lookout for the next quarterly newsletter in July! 

Sincerely, 

Diane Zuccarini



GABRIELLE SALCIDO
(361) 814-2935
gabrielle.salcido@prosperitybankusa.com

SOUTH TEXAS
COORDINATOR

Corpus Christi, TX

Dear Travel Club Members! 

I hope this letter reaches each of you in good spirits! It was a pleasure to meet all who 
attended our first Preview Show Presentation for our South Texas area on Tuesday, May 
14th at the Northshore Country Club in Portland, TX. From my knowledge, our area had 
the largest member attendance out of all the Travel Club Show Preview presentations 
offered. 

As a recap and for the knowledge of those who did not attend, Brian Doughty, President 
& Owner of Trips presented all upcoming trips available for this year and all trips opening 
up for next year: 

•	 Gems of Adirondacks
September 28th - October 4th .............................................................. Must be paid in full by June 20th

•	 Rose Parade
December 28, 2019 - January 2, 2020 ........................................Must be paid in full by September 19th

•	 The Spice Route of Southeast Asia
February 4-18, 2020........................................................................Must be paid in full by September 26th

•	 Charming Southern Porches (Charleston, Savannah, Beaufort)
May 2-8, 2020 ............................................................................... Must be paid in full by January 23, 2020

•	 Let Freedom Ring (Philadelphia, Gettysburg, Amish Country, DuPont’s Delaware)
June 30 - July 7, 2020 .....................................................................Must be paid in full by March 19, 2020

•	 Niagra! It’s More Than the Falls!
September 13-18, 2020........................................................................Must be paid in full by June 4, 2020

•	 Egypt - Treasure the Nile!
November 5-14, 2020 ............................................................................Must be paid in full by July 8, 2020

I will be sending the travel packets presented at the presentation to all members within 
the month to look at these trips and their details. 

For future events, I look forward to becoming acquainted with more members in our area. 
Please feel free to contact me in regards to any trips listed above. 


